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Dear sir 
 
Please find attached my comments regarding the plans. 
 
Whilst I am not opposed to development, I am particularly keen that 
development are done in such a way that they will not adversely effect 
the existing communities.  My concern is that the lack of 
infrastructure notably transport and education will disadvantage 
children in Abingdon in years to come. 
 
I have tried to make use of your form, but found it particularly user 
unfriendly.  I do hope you will still make use of my comments. 
 
Thanks 
 
Linda 




